Welcome to TK!

Dear Students and Parents,

My name is Savannah Scofield and I am thrilled to be your child's teacher this year. Transitional Kindergarten is going to be an incredible journey and our class will have many adventures together as we learn about the world around us.

This is my first year joining the West Valley Christian School family, but I have been teaching for the past six years in Kindergarten, First, and Second-grade classrooms. Each year is new and exciting, and I cannot wait to see what the Lord has in store for our class. Throughout the year, your child will experience firsts, become more independent, and celebrate many milestones. I am so grateful that we can partner together as parents and teacher to help your child achieve success both academically and spiritually.

I have been very busy preparing for the students' arrival and setting up the classroom with many different areas for the children to learn in and explore. Some of my favorite areas are our writing center, construction area, dramatic play area, and math centers.

I look forward to meeting you on Monday, August 15^{th} at the All School Orientation or on Tuesday, August 16^{th} for the first day of school.

Enjoy the rest of your summer and I will see you soon!



Sincerely, Ms. Scofield

Additional Supplies for Transitional Kindergarten:

Most of your child's school supplies will be provided by the office and delivered to our classroom. Please bring these additional classroom supplies in a bag with your child's name on it to the All School Orientation on August 15th or the first day of school, August 16th. Thank you!

- 1" White Clear Slip Front 3-ring Binder
- 1 Package of Sheet Protectors (at least 25 per pack please)
- 2 Boxes of Tissues
- 4 Rolls of Paper Towels
- 1 Package of Paper Plates, Bowls, Spoons, and Forks
- 2 Large Containers of Unscented Disinfectant Wipes
- 1 Package of Unscented Baby Wipes
- 1 Bottle of Hand Sanitizer
- 4x6 Family Photo
- 1 Package of 3 oz. Dixie Cups
- Rest Time Item: 1 Rollee Pollee Blanket (can be purchased at rolleepollee.com or amazon.com)
- Full Change of Clothes (WVCS logo polo, shorts/pants, underwear and socks) in a gallon Ziploc Bag labeled with your child's name. These will be kept in the classroom for the duration of the school year and returned at the end of the year.

Please Note:

*TK Students will need to bring an AM and PM snack to school each day as we will not purchase snacks from the cafeteria. Please clearly label these items "snack".